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Martin U pitis < Martin.U pitis@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au >

Friday, 1 May 201-5 3:02 PM

Chisholm, Shannon
RE: FBB proposal to amend DP&E MCOA - C6

Shannon
I have no objections.

Martin Upitis
Assets Manager
Shoalhaven City Council

0244293219 | 0416 275739
Bridge Rd (PO Box 42) Nowra NSW 2541
uoitis@shoalhaven.nsw.oov.au

From: Chisholm, Shannon fmailto:Shannon.Chisholm@fultonhogan.com.au]
Sent: Friday, 1 May 2015 2:44 PM

To: Martin Upitis; darrenb@kiama, nsw,gov,au
Cc: Carlson, Wendy
Subject: FBB proposal to amend DP&E MCOA - C6

Hi Martin & Darren,

Fulton Hogan has recently proposed to the Department of Planning & Environment and Environment Protection
Authority a change in the Ministers Conditions of Approval in relation to the approval mechanism for any works we
conduct outside ofthe approved standard hours.

This is detailed below and in no way, impacts on the provision afforded to your rate payers under existing legislation
or indeed under our Environmental Protection Licence - it merely helps us reduce red tape.

Both DP&E and EPA appear supportive of our proposal, however we have been asked to consult with both councils
on the matter, Can you please advise if Council has any objection to the amendments proposed below?

Kind Regards

Shannon Chisholm I Senior Project Environmental Manager- Foxground & Berry bypass I Fulton Hogan | 59 Woodhill
Mountain Road, Berry, NSW, 2535 | P.O. Box 353, Berry, NSW, 2535, Australia I Phone +61 2 4464 7100 | Fax +61 2 8346 9444 
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From: Julian Thompson [ ]
Sent: Tuesday,28 April 2015 9:09 AM
To: Chisholm, Shannon
Cc: Michael Heinze; Graham Roche
Subject: Re: FBB proposal to amend DP&E MCOA - C6

Shannon,
No objections from the EPA to this proposal

Regards


